
  

  

 

 
  
 

9 December 2024 
 

Western Margin Drilling Program update. 
 

Noble Helium Limited (ASX:NHE) is pleased to advise that BoreXpert has now 

received all required clearances to allow the importation of the drilling rig and 

associated equipment into Tanzania.  Borexpert plan to mobilise the rig to site in mid-

January subject to safe access conditions.  

 

BoreXpert have advised that VAT deferral has now been granted by the Tanzanian Revenue 

Authority.  This was the final clearance required to allow the importation of the rig and associated 

equipment into Tanzania. Subject to safe access conditions, BoreXpert will now clear customs and 

move the rig to site in mid-January, where it will be set up and readied to begin the drilling program 

once weather conditions permit. 

 

Shaun Scott Managing Director and CEO said: “While we are disappointed with this delay, with 

this final clearance BoreXpert can move the rig to site and setup ready to drill as soon as 

conditions allow. The move and setup will all be covered under the fixed mobilisation fee and 

positions us to move quickly to execute on this potentially significant shallow drilling program while 

managing the risk of delays and additional costs due to significant weather events.”   

 

This announcement has been authorised for release on ASX by Noble Helium's Board of 

Directors. 
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